
Hibernian Golf Club Meeting Minutes 

Date:  Sep 21, 2020 

Location:   Duffy’s at Northview GCC 

Attendees: Thom Spring Jr, Rob Regan-Pollock, Bob Kobzey, Danny Kimoto, Paul Kelly 

Call to Order: 7:00 PM 

Treasurer’s Report: Rob Regan-Pollock 

- Wind-up Tournament; Surrey Golf Club 

o Sponsor Pat McGuire – RGF Integrated Wealth Management (to be confirmed) 

o 36 golfers signed up so far, room for 52 maximum.  Cut-off Friday Sep 25 

▪ No guests will be able to play this year. 

o No prizes to be brought out by members – the club will provide random prizes to all 

 

- Rob is working on reconciliation of revenue and costs and will plan to leave a decent balance in the 

account for year-end, as in previous years 

 

- Moved to accept report: B Kobzey; 2nd D Kimoto – motion carried 

Tournament Directors Report: Bob Kobzey 

- Surrey Golf:  Wind-up Tournament: 

o Golf only.  No banquet this year due to Covid.  However, the restaurant is open with limited 

seating 

o 4 Man Scramble format with prizes for top 3 teams: 

▪ First place: $50.00 gift certificates 

▪ Second place:  $20.00 gift certificates 

▪ Third place:   Sleeve of balls 

o There will be 2 50/50 draws for 100% of the take 

o Cash KP will be Hole 3 

o No other LD or KP  

 

- 2021 Season 

o Road trip will be Kelowna 

o Bob will try to have more tournaments closer to the Lower Mainland area 

   

- Moved to accept report: T Spring; 2nd D Kimoto – motion carried 

Club Captain’s Report: Thom Spring Jr 

- All trophy information has been gathered and trophies are all completed 

- Moved to accept report: R Regan-Pollock; 2nd B Kobzey – motion carried 

 

Old Business: - none to report 

New Business: 

- Executives for 2021 Season: Due to the unusual circumstances caused by Covid and the need for 

social distancing, the AGM will be delayed until the start of the new season.  The Executive for 2020 



have all volunteered to stay on in their positions until then and through 2021 unless otherwise 

confirmed at the AGM. 

 

- Mr. Hibernian:  Thom Spring Jr. was nominated and elected to be Mr Hibernian 2020.  Tom has 

been instrumental in helping the club adopt and accept the Golf Genius program, and has spent 

many hours putting this together for the Club.  He also put together all the matches, created score 

cards that acknowledged the sponsors, and actively recruited new members to keep our 

membership healthy.  Very well deserved honour! 

 

Next meeting: TBA  2021 

 

Meeting adjourned 


